
Singles Tournament Entry Fee Increase 
 

 

Western BCA has not increased our divisional singles entry fee since we started utilizing Fargo in 
2018. It is proposed that the entry fee increases based on player feedback over the last several 
years.  

One of the main complaints is that payouts for each division aren’t what they should be for such a 
prestigious tournament.  

We should be shooting for a minimum increase of 20%-40% on payouts to compare to other larger 
regional events.  

Our current entry fee is $80 including admin/green fees. The CSI Nationals event is $175.  

Everyone should be seeing an email with a survey attached. Please take the survey and provide the 
necessary feedback which will help us come to the correct increase in entry fees.  

 

Thank you for your efforts and support by taking the survey that you all should see the week of 
11/18. 


